NORTHER UGANDA SELF SUFFICIENCY &

PROJECT UPDATE DECEMBER 2022

"CHRIST IS IN OUR MIDSTY
Greetings! Advent is a time of watching and waiting. We also
remember the ways our God has cared for us above and beyond
what we expected. You are a source of that provision.

| would like to share a bit more of our story. We have all heard the phrase: "Just Do I!"
Yet, we have all been in the situation where more than words was needed to move
forward. Such is the story in the village of Acholinyek. It is an isolated war zone village
and far away from access points. Expected facilities for medical care, education,
markets, and nutritional food are nonexistent. The Orthodox Church now finds Herself
in this area and called to respond to these many needs.

This hard-working village is not seeking hand-outs.

They desire the tools with which they can "Do i#"

NUSSP is introducing hope for the possibility of self-sufficiency in all of the areas
necessary for this community to move forward with a sense of well-being.
You have made that possible through your generosity and prayer.
The following are a few ways Acholinyek is coming to health and life.
Rejoice with us as we express our gratitude to you and to Him.

Fr. Simon Menya

The cfops provide for the community - see a
portion of our rice crop during harvest.

And now through generous
donations we have a tractor
that will help utilize the
limited planting and
harvesting time before and
after the rains.

Acholinyek has no health facility to respond to major and common

! illness like malaria yet the area has no access road to travel elsewhere.
In June, we built a medical clinic.

Nurse Winnie is ready to serve the community; yet, she lives too far to

be available as needed. The answer? We are building a room adjacent

to the clinic for her and her children.
This immediate need absorbed some general funds we

hoped to use elsewhere. But, we know God's direction
was clear to expedite the provision
to care for the medical needs of the community.




And what about the piglets?l Their home is almost ready!

Much progress has
been made. The roof,
windows, and doors are
in place. It's beautiful!
And now, it is time for
food and water supply,
tools and ... piglets!
Meat is often not
accessible for the
people of this village.
NUSSP
intends
for the pig farm
to be a source of
sustainable food
provision for the
community.

Help us close the year strong :
*$2,500. for remaining preparation
*$70.00 per piglet
As the piglets arrive, the farm will truly come to life.
The community will rejoice at the completion of this enormous
undertaking and one step closer to self-sufficiency.

Our Goal: To send pictures of our pigs @ home in early 2023.

The village of Acholinyek is moving closer to health, closer to self-sufficiency,
and closer to the ability to "Just Do It!"
Join us in gratitude and joy during this Advent Season.
Together we watch for His coming and His Goodness to all.

Opiease add me to your mailing list.

| Please make donations to Lift Up Uganda, Inc. E e

| a501 c3 Organization. Tax ID: 81-0809638
950 10th Street, Berthoud, CO USA 80513-1106. Indicate “Pig
Farm” in the memo section. You can also donate directly via
PayPal on the Lift Up Uganda website.

Your contribution is tax deductible.




